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Did you know? 

Monarch butterflies are on the verge of being an endangered species in the USA.  

You can help by learning to raise and release.  It’s amazing!  The last generation 

each summer are the ones that migrate and come back in the summer.  I just 

KNOW some of the ones that are here now come back to see mom Karen Kroll!! 

Hope everyone is enjoying their summer!   

Ray Dawson had knee surgery in April.  He is recovering quickly. From what I hear he is back playing golf and 
Sally has him going on hikes in rough terrain; I don't think he did that before surgery!!!  Ray said the next time 

she wants to go hiking he is sitting in the truck! 

114—Joseph Trause & Christine Pallamara 

116-  Hossein Sakhai 

120  -  Monty Velasco & Maria Trippe 

Please keep your neighbors and friends that 

might be struggling right now in your thoughts 

and prayers. 

In June, you were emailed our 

Twin Shores Hurricane/Storm 

Plan.  If you have not done so 

already, please take a few 

minutes and review it.  Thanks 

Ron for taking this project on! 

The new air conditioners have 
been installed in the            

clubhouse.  They are very          
quiet and we will not have to 

worry about getting wet when 
we enter the clubhouse!   

The walls are painted and look beautiful.   

Thanks so much Clubhouse Committee.   

 FOUND in the clubhouse two 

house keys.  If they are yours, 

let John S know in the office. 
 

Don’t forget our “Once Upon a      
Summer” photo contest.       

Submit your photos of what 
you have been doing this     

summer.  Judging happens in 
September and all photos will 

be on display in the clubhouse.                 




